
Well done for completing 30% of your Dance GCSE this half term!

We have four half terms left to prepare for our remaining GCSE Dance Exams which will take place on

Thursday 3rd April (Choreography) and Monday 2nd June (Theory)

You have 2 weeks now to prepare for the next half term, so what do you need to do in the October

half term?


